Letter from Robert Moses to Walter O’Malley

CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF CITY CONSTRUCTION CO-ORDINATOR
RANDALL'S ISLAND
NEW YORK 35, N. Y.

TELEPHONE TRAFALGAR 8.0700

GEQRGE E. SPARGO ROBERT MOSBES
DEPUTY CO-ORDINATOR CITY CONSTRUCTION CO-ORDINATOR

RTHUR 8. HODGKISS -
a:nnmfmcn.onomnm December 6, 1905

Mr. Walter O"Malley

President

Brooklyn National League
Baseball Club

215 Montague Street

Brooklyn 2, New York

Dear Walter:

Thanks for the picture of the
baseball stadium in Japan. In your absence, I have
reluctantly aided and abetted the cause of Atlantic
Avenue public improvements and incidentally, the Sports
Stadium to the best of my ability.

There may have been a translucent
roof over the original Colosseum, but :if you succeed in
getting one built over the Sports Stadium, your fans will
always refer to it as "Walter O'Malley"s Translucent
Dome".

Cordially,

Co-Ordinator

/

walteromalley.com
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